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December 21, 2018

Cooperating School
Elmwood-Murdock Public Schools . .
300 Wyoming St SChOIarShlp |nf0|’matlon

Murdock, NE 68407

Dear Counselor,

Itis my pleasure to notify your office that Elmwood-Murdock has one (1) Cooperating School
Scholarship(s) to award to students planning to attend Peru State College beginning the fall 2018
academic year. These awards are available to designated graduates of school systems that sponsor
Peru State College student teachers.

This scholarship pays one-half of on-campus tuition up to 18 hours per semester for eight consecutive
semesters at Peru State College. Scholarship designees are based on the recommendation of the high
school counselor or administration. To qualify, the student must be a senior in the top half of their
graduating class, be active in their high school and possess leadership qualities.

The deadline for submitting the scholarship designee(s) to the Office of Admissions is March 1st.

Please submit the Cooperating School Scholarship Recommendation web form found at
http://www.peru.edu/admissions/cost-aid under the Cooperating Schools section. Please remind
your students that they must be admitted to Peru State College and complete the personal
statement web form, found at the above website prior to deadline.

Please contact Keri Wilhelm if you have questions about these awards by phone at (402) 872-2381 or by
e-mail at kwilhlem@peru.edu. Thank you for your continued support of Peru State College.

Director d¢f Admissions

P.O. Box 10 « Peru, Nebraska 68421-0010 » 1-800-742-4412 « WWW.PERU.EDU

Peru State College is an equal opportunity institution. PSC does not discriminate against any student, employee or applicant on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion or age in employment
and education opportunities, including but not limited to admission decisions. The College has designated an individual to coordinate the College’s nondiscrimination efforts to comply with regulations
implementing Title VI, VIT, IXand Section 504. Inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies and practices may be directed to Eulanda Cade, Director of Human Resources, Title VI, VII, 1X Compliance
Coordinator. Peru State College, PO Box 10, Peru, NE 68421-0010, {(402) 872-2230.



